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Hi and Welcome to Kindergarten,
At the beginning of the year we stagger the Kindergarten entry.  
That allows the children to get used to the routine and helps us 

to learn which bus routes they take.  If your child’s LAST name starts 

with the letters A-M then your child’s staggered entry dates 
will be September 4th & 5th.  However, if your child’s LAST name starts 

with the letters N-Z then your child’s staggered entry dates 

will be September 6th & 7th.  Then on the 10th of September all 
the students will attend.
Please don’t forget on the first day of school to send the Purple 

bus form to your child’s teacher to let her know your child’s 
Monday to Friday bus routine (please include the civic # AND 
either the bus # or bus drivers name) .  Thank you!  This will be a 
huge help for us to ensure your child arrives at their correct afternoon 
drop spot safely.
Sincerely,

Kathy Szo
Principal 

Harvey Elementary School

